
 

We wish you and your Staff a 

Joyous Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

Thank you for your continued support throughout 2018 

Our Office will be closed  

From close of business on Friday, 21st December. 

We will return refreshed and ready to do it all again 

At 8.30am on Wednesday, 2nd January, 2019 

Kurt Jacob & Co – KJ Music 

 


